Visiting Professor – Wei Zhang 

Hello, this is Dr. Jon Larson.  At Ocean County College we are reaching out to our global partners in education.  Last year, OCC faculty member, Karl Kleiner, was a visiting professor at Xi’an International Studies University in China.  This year, I am pleased to announce that Prof. Wei Zhang, of Xi’an University, is a visiting professor here at OCC.  A bright and articulate person, she will teach courses at our Toms River campus in English and Business.

OCC’s faculty exchange is an innovative and exciting program that allows visiting faculty to take part in social, cultural, and professional development opportunities, and then take the knowledge gained back to their home institution.

Prof. Kleiner deeply appreciated the opportunity to teach in China, which he found to be fascinating, rewarding, and challenging.  All of us at OCC are delighted to welcome Prof. Zhang to our college.  I hope that her experience as a member of the OCC family will be just as rewarding.  At OCC, we are committed to providing opportunities for our faculty and our students to connect to the world.

